
City Council Public Hearing July 13, 2017 
6:30 pm Council Chambers 

ZONING REGULATION 
Application to rezone 778 Fort Street 
TO CA-80 ZONE, Central Area Cannabis District 

Oppose this rezoning application 
"Until the Federal Government legalizes marijuana, the current 
law applies. 
Rezoning of 778 Fort Street needs to wait until the Federal 
Legislation becomes law". 

When the Prime Minister was in Victoria in March, he clearly stated the Government of Canada is 
committed to legalize, regulate and restrict access to cannabis in Canada - how can the Mayor and 
Councillors know a year in advance of this law changing, what "regulations, restrictions" etc. might be 
required for these "rezoning applications"? The Prime Minister also clearly stated that pot shops in 
Victoria remain illegal. . 

OAMITS B 
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Pamela Martin

From: Grace Cheung 
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 9:32 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Zoning regulation Bylaw, amendment bylaw(No. 1097) - No. 17-044 Objection

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am the owner of 761-775 Fort Street, across from the subject zoning change of 778 Fort Street. Due to the fact 
that I already have well established Restaurants and Pizza place with customer base that are family oriented. I 
would prefer not to have a storefront cannabis retailer in the neighborhood.  
 
Please keep all my information confidential. 
 
Best regards, 
Chan M. W. Cheung (761-775 Fort Street) 




